To our Local 2 Sisters and Brothers at the AFL-CIO:

We, the OPEIU members at Union Privilege, offer our support and solidarity
during your ongoing contract negotiations. We also condemn the shameful
anti-union demands from AFL-CIO bargaining team. We call on them to
respect the work being done on behalf of millions of union families in the
United States and beyond.

The AFL-CIO is pressing its workers to accept labor conditions antithetical to
the fundamental values of our movement. How can the AFL-CIO stand up to
the assault on working families everywhere while erasing layoff protections
for its own workers, assailing their job security, and asking them to work
more hours without compensation? It is the kind of hypocrisy we expect
from some of our corporate adversaries, not from the chief advocate of the
working class.

We stand with you, our fellow Local 2 brothers and sisters. We offer you this
message of strength and unity, and enjoin the AFL-CIO to return to the
bargaining table with a renewed spirit of compromise, fairness and respect.

In Solidarity,

The OPEIU Local 2 Members at Union Privilege
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